
 

 

Year 12 Parents Information Evening 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Thank you to all those parents who attend the year 12 meet the tutor evening at the school 

and the online parent’s information evening that followed.  It was fantastic to see so many 

parents onsite and to have a chance to communication how well year 12 have started sixth 

for life. 

For anyone who missed the presentation, I have attached a copy with this letter for you.  In 

addition, a recording of the presentation will be available online from Monday.  We will send 

out the link once the presentation is uploaded. 

Lastly, as a quick reminder, we have our work experience presentation on Monday.  This is 

also an online event.  Please follow the link below to join the event.  The work experience 

presentation will start at 6pm. 

Monday 26 September - Link to Work Experience meeting 

In the meantime, if you have any questions about year 12, please do not hesitate to contact 

your child’s tutor who will be happy to help. 

Regards 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 

 

 


